



## **BAPP Meeting Minutes Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> October 2018**

### **Apologies:**

Helen Speedy-Jones, Matt Cardew, Sarah Renton, Mick Cammack, Debbie Day.

### **Present:**

Sally Piper, Lara Potter, Karen Clee, Maz Burrell, Tracey Elliot, Richard Elliot, Noel McPherson, Mary-Anne Redstone.

### **Parents' Evenings to Support:**

Maz Burrell will attend the Parent Information Sharing evenings and will speak to parents informally about the BAPP and what we are about during future sessions.

Year 11 Parents' Evening 7<sup>th</sup> November 4pm-7pm

Year 7 Parents' Evening 21<sup>st</sup> November 4pm-7pm

Year 10 Parents' Evening 5<sup>th</sup> December 4pm-7pm

Maz will email everyone to ask for volunteers to serve teas and coffees to parents. Sally will set up for the evenings and ask students/parents if they would like to make cakes for the evenings.

### **Noel's Surf Sale:**

Ideas discussed for surf exhibition/showcase at the Academy in the spring. Facilities and fire safety checks completed. Maz to circulate email that Noel has drawn up outlining the plans to relevant stockists and potential exhibitors. Suggestions discussed of a provision of a climbing wall, local van food, older children volunteering (with lunch provision) etc

### **Other Events for 2018/19:**

Maz to email subject area teachers to find out what their 'wants, needs and must haves' are - currently and for the future, so that we have a good idea of what to fundraise for.

Wish Lists to go up behind BAPP refreshment area at Parents' Evenings. Ideas put forward of a screen in the hall with a rolling news feed detailing what the BAPP plans to fundraise for etc.

Sally can coordinate any bid writing. For further discussion at next meeting once wish lists are in.

Sally to enquire further regarding the suggestion of a '200 Club' whereby people pay in via standing order, with chance of cash prize and 50% of proceeds going to BAPP.

Richard has offered to help organise a quiz for the 7<sup>th</sup> February (location TBC) Sally to organise a payment nearer the time via ParentMail for the teams. Ideas suggested for BYO (alcohol and desserts to share) and chilli main dish provided, if in hall.

Music Fundraising Group: Noel and Lara discussed upcoming plans including a quiz and raffle for the students' evening busk at SQ on the 23<sup>rd</sup> October.

### **Date of Next Meeting:**

Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> January 2019 6.30pm Aggi Pub